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To this one
participating chess organization

at the Europe cup of the deaf in the chess

Hamburg, 7-24-2008

Welcome to the Europe cup of the deaf in the chess sports
Dear Sir or Madam, dear chess friends,

Hamburg deaf sports club of 1904 is called registered association the welcome in the
chess sports for you chess players to the XIX Europe cup of the deaf for the 2nd time in
Hamburg, the goal to the world, after 1991.

We, the organization committee, look forward to your coming very much and already
deal with the organization and preparations for the Europe cup of the deaf intensively in
the chess sports.

The next information about invitation, hotel and tournament place is published in fall
2008.
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Mathias Falkenrich Horst - Peter Scheffel
Leader the organization committee Managing director



